STORICAL SOCIETY OF THE GATINEAU

NEXT MEETING

Our next meeting will be held at 8 P.M. on FRIDAY, MARCH 15,
1963, at CHELSEA PROTISTANT SCHOOL,

e are fortunate in having as our guest sneaker THE SPRAKER
OF THE SENATZ, SENATOR SYDNEY J. SMITH, who spent his boyhood
in the Gatineau, visiting his Grandmother Olmstead on the
Mine Road.

HELP! HELP!

The Societv is currently without a Secretary, the last one,
Mrs. Percv Martin, having gone abroad for an extended period,
Our Treasurer since the founding of the Society, Mrs, C.C.
Hudson, asked to he relieved of her duties some time ago
after manvy vears of davoted and efficient service., We have
decided to comtine the two positions as the work of each is
intermittent and not too arduous, e have been seeking a
helping hand (and mind) for some months now, and we are even
willing to add the ircentive of an honorarium - not large
but adequite. Ti/ould vou be interested, or do you know some-
one who might he? “Wa would he awfully pleased to hear from
you. Just telievhone 992-7375 during the day, or 235-1064 in
the evenings, and asl for the undersigned.

MEMBERSHIP RENTTA
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Due to pr-hl.ons .efesred to above, we are late in sending

out the mawrarship cards for the new year. Yours is enclosed
with thi. nosice, ane we would be pleased if you would send
in your dres - She rete of 2,00 per person to Mrs. Thomas
Hyslop, Win=smsrs, CLd Chelsea, P.Q., And will you do it now?
We would e most gra-ef.l 1f yvou did hecause we really want
your suppor’

RECAPITULATTOL

We neecd ~ 3Socreieavv-Treasurer.

We need vour wenosvenlp renewal.,

We need your tport,
We need r>v .- =av w23°d thank you for the answer to any of
our neea.

Arthur Davisen
President,



